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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Cross Cutting 
 

• Continued work on making Student Information Online (SIO) more accessible to all 

 

 

Undergraduate Admission 
 

• Recategorized reporting of Pacific Islander applicants 

 

Student Financial Services 

 

• Introduced functionality that allows non-U.S. bank accounts to be viewed in S3 

• Made minor word changes in SIO to clarify that only U.S. bank accounts may be used for payments 

 

Registrar 

 

• Introduced new functionality, to be used by a student if they are the instructor of a course-section, that will 
display the student-instructor's preferred name as the instructor name, when that is the student's 
preference 
 

 

 
 

Coming in the Next Six Months…  
 

 

 

• The ability for Students Accounts staff to submit refunds to Qatar students’ non-U.S. bank accounts 

• The ability for students to have more than one academic affiliation 
 

    
                                                                                                                                                                                        Contact Information        

 

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.8137, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

• Release #133 introduced new functionality, to be used by a student if they are the instructor of a course-section, that 
will display the student-instructor's preferred name as the instructor name, when that is the student's preference. 

•  

• New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 

mailto:cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/docs/s3-guide.pdf
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/tutorials/index.html

